
August 2022  
Gas Supply Charge

Effective August 1, 2022, the Off-Peak Gas 
Adjustment Factor (GAF) will decrease 
from the current charge of $1.2281 to 
$0.8418 per therm. This decrease is the 
result of lower gas costs. The cost of gas 
is a straight pass through cost in which 
Liberty makes no profit. 

Information about the adjustment, 
current rates, energy savings and 
assistance programs can be found at 
libertyenergyandwater.com. 

If you are facing financial uncertainty, 
we urge you to call us at 1-508-883-9516 
to discuss payment options and available 
assistance programs.

Energy Efficiency
If you already had a home energy 
assessment, received recommendations 
for insulation or equipment upgrades, and 
you think you are eligible for enhanced 
incentives based on your income, apply 
online (masssave-qualify.clearesult.com) to 
start the easy, no-cost income verification 
process. Or call 1-888-714-3990. Be sure 
to check your eligibility prior to moving 
ahead with the recommendations. 

For quick approval, please have the 
following items handy when you call:
1.	 Your utility heating or electric bill
2.	 Proof of income for all household 

members ages 18 and over


